
Our Quest for a Neighbourhood Plan:

All Steam Ahead.

Progress since last Month.

1 We have been successful with our application for the final tranche of money we need to complete the 
Neighbourhood Plan process.  We can now move along with the process to develop a (nearly) final 
version of Queniborough’s Neighbourhood Plan.

2 The whole Steering Group have completed the scrutinisation of the NP and ensured that it has taken 
into account all the views that have been expressed throughout the process.

3 The Plan was presented to the Queniborough Parish Council (QPC) at their last meeting. It was well 
received and they have now been asked to submit any comments they have on the document prior to 
their next meeting (October 16th).

Next Steps

- Once those comments have been received and considered by the Steering Group they will be included 
in the NP.  Approval will then be sought from the QPC at their October meeting for the document to go 
out for consultation. 

- This is when the NP will be distributed for a six week mandatory consultation to our statutory 
stakeholders, local stakeholders within the village and will be available for comment by everybody in 
Queniborough.  Look out for posters, emails and social media letting you know how and where you can 
comment.

- Once that process has been completed the group will discuss and take account of all the comments and 
amend the document as appropriate.  After this we will have a copy which will go to the QPC for final 
approval before it goes forward to Charnwood Borough Council and we begin the final laps of the 
process.

Keep up to date with our progress
All QNP agendas and minutes, copies of the Household and Youth questionnaires and the Summary Report of the 
results can be found on the Parish Council Website which you can access via this address: 
https://www.queniboroughpc.org.uk/

If you would like to keep more up-to-date with our progress and be added to our interested parties list please send 
your contact details to pambelljones@yahoo.co.uk.
Pam Jones, for and on behalf of the QNP Steering Group.
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